
This is a Draft Bill; it is not yet the finished product.  Therefore, the Government is consulting further 

with the public before the presentation to Parliament for the First Reading, on 20th August 2018.  

Thereafter, additional consultations would be effected as the Bill would be placed before a Select 
Committee. 

Comments, recommendations and suggestions may be submitted to: 

 

    Hon. Attorney General 

    Ministry of Legal Affairs 

    Methodist Church Building 

    Kingstown 

    Tel: 1 784 457-2586 
    Email: ag.gov.vc@gmail.com  

 

Please note that the Medicinal Cannabis Industry Bill is available on the Government’s website; it is too 
large to be published in the print media.  All three relevant Bills are available at: www.gov.vc. 


